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Constitution & By-laws Ratification Meeting and Vote

To: All TWU Local 106 — Transit Supervisor Members
From: Philip Valenti, President

Re.: Discussion and Vote on Revisions and Updates to our Current Constitution and By-laws

Dear Brothers and Sisters:

On behalf of the By-laws Committee and the Executive Council, I am happy to present to the membership a side by
side comparison of the changes we would like to make to the Local’s Constitution and By-laws. We enclosed only
the changes we would like to make to the BY-LAWS and we did that in the form of a side by side.

The International Administrative Committee has verbally approved our revisions, and it will now be up to the
members to approve these revisions before they can go into effect. I ask that you take the time to thoroughly read
through the proposed By-laws changes. You can find our current By-laws on our website at
http:/twu106.org/constitution-laws. The method of Voting will be a show of hands which is the same method
we’ve used since 1954,

As per Article XX (Amendments) of our current By-laws, we have scheduled two meetings to discuss and vote on
the revised By-laws. The meetings are as follows:

Date: Tuesday June 11"
Times: 11AM and 4:30PM
Location; The American Turners Club

748 Clarence Ave, Bronx, NY 10465

THERE WILL BE A GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING IMMEDIATELY
FOLLOWING EACH BY-LAWS MEETING

All members in good standing can attend these meetings but will only be allowed to vote once.

Please make every effort to attend one of these very important meetings.
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